
HMAS GOORANGAI 
MEMORIAL TROPHY RACE


QUEENSCLIFF CRUISING YACHT 
CLUB’S PREMIER RACE


09:30	27th	November	2021





Commemorating	the	tragic	sinking	of	HMAS	Goorangai

with	the	loss	of	all	24	crew	on	20th	November	1940


Les	Nangle,	a	former	Club	member,	was	a	Petty	Officer	in	the	RANVR	prior	to	the	2nd	World	
War.	He	was	called	up	and	served	on	HMAS	Goorangai,	leaving	her	just	before	her	last	voyage.	
Many	of	his	mates	were	on	HMAS	Goorangai	when	it	sank	and	it	was	to	preserve	their	
memory	that	he	presented	the	Goorangai	Trophy	to	the	Club.


The	Goorangai	Race	will	be	held	in	conjunction	with	the	Alan	Robinson	Memorial	Trophy	Race.		
Cruising	Groups	are	encouraged	to	join	in	either	race	or	cruise	to	QCYC.	The	Club	Ferry	will	be	
available	for	transport	to	Queenscliff,	by	arrangement.


The	two	races	are	from	Brighton	to	Queenscliff	and	are	conducted	by	the	Queenscliff	Cruising	
Yacht	Club	with	the	assistance	of	the	Royal	Brighton	Yacht	Club.	They	are	open	to	all	keelboats	
on	the	register	of	an	affiliated	Club.	Wharfage	is	free	to	competitors	on	the	respective	dates.		
Sunday,	28th	November	is	QCYC’s	59th	Opening	Day	and	competitors	are	invited	to	stay	and	
attend	the	Opening	Ceremony,	the	Blessing	of	the	Fleet	and	luncheon.	


The	Notice	of	Race	and	further	information	can	be	obtained	from	QCYC	website	
www.qcyc.org.au	or	contact	QCYC	Club	Captain	Mike	Phelan	at	mphelan@bigpond.net.au.
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